Ronald C. Winger President & CEO

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

John M. Rhame, III Chairman

Daniel Roszkowski Vice-Chairman

Thomas R. Hall, MD Secretary

William R. Kelley, MD Robert S. Parks

Mary Beth Schultz, RN

James Spanopoulos

814 LaPorte Avenue Valparaiso, Indiana 46383 219/465-4600 www.portermemorial.org



Health System

January 25, 2002

Kenneth J. Allen, Attorney Allen Law Building 1109 Glendale Blvd. Valparaiso, IN 46383

Re: Safe Kids

Dear Mr. Allen:

I wish to thank you again for your significant contribution last year in promoting bicycle safety and injury prevention here in Porter County. Working with our local emergency response agencies, service clubs, and bicycle shops, we were able to provide hands-on bicycle safety instruction, as well as, personally fitting over 750 children with free safety helmets, thanks to the contribution made by you and Kiwanis Clubs in Valparaiso, Portage, and Chesterton.

We are in the midst of planning three safety events to be held on consecutive Saturdays in May, starting May 4th at the above locations respectively from 10a-12p. A commitment from you in this area, would greatly assist us in reaching our goal of outfitting 750 children with safety helmets.

If you have an interest in assisting us, please feel free to contact me by Feb.11th:

Cathy Goldschmidt, RN, BSN
Porter Memorial Health System Childbirth Educator
Porter County Safe Kids Coordinator
PMHS Education and Rehabilitation Center
1401 N. Calumet Ave.
Valparaiso, IN 46383
531-7128 (wk)
477-5698 (fax)

Thank you for your interest and commitment in promoting safety and injury prevention events for children.

Yours respectfully,

Cathy Goldschmidt